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Comments: Thank you for accepting my comment on the Stibnite Gold Project.

The Forest Service must deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project .

Perpetua must finish cleaning up the mine site.

The preferred alternative should not be selected for the road construction and mining operations would cause
serious impacts to the River of No Return Wilderness, including noise pollution, wildlife disturbance and
displacement, increased loss of wilderness atmosphere and sediment pollution in streams within the Wilderness.
This area does not need is more toxic mining and associated impacts.

Thank you.



